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Yesterday I was invited to attend the presentation of 
speeches by the students in K/1KA and 1/2S. 
Students are to be congratulated on their speeches 
and the manner in which they were delivered to the 
audience.  There were some very interesting speeches 
on some endangered species. 
 
On Monday Stage 3 students will attend their end of 
year excursion to the Australian Reptile Park.  I am 
positive they will represent our school with pride and 
enjoy the day immensely.  Thank you to all staff 
attending. These events are not possible without you. 
 
Today Year 6 students attending Taree High School in 
2021 had a transition session via Zoom.  Two more 
sessions are planned for next week. 
 
As the weather changes and heats up please ensure 
that your child has a school hat and a drink bottle. Both 
of these items are essential each day. 
 
Mid Coast Council has informed the school of changes 
to parking in and around Tinonee Public School.  
Please ensure that you familiarize yourself with this 
information to ensure the safety of all stakeholders. 
A photo and information regarding parking changes are 
on page 2. 
 
Presentation Day will be held on 10th December, 2020.  
The school is continuing to finalise plans that align with 
the MEC’s COVID plan and current limit on seating and 
the DET restrictions.  This year’s Presentation Day will 
certainly not be our traditional one. 
 
 
Have a great week, and remember my door is always 
open. 
 
Joanne Elliott 
Relieving Principal 
 
 

 

 
 30th Nov Stage 3 Excursion 6:45am 
1st Dec Taree High School transition day has been 
cancelled  
1st Dec Wingham High School Yr. 6 Transition  
10th Dec Presentation Day  
14th Dec Year 6 Farewell  
16th Dec Year 6 Pool Party  
16th Dec Last Day of Term 

Be Respectful         Be Responsible        Be Safe 

K/1KA 
Cash 

Brendan 
Izzy 

1/2S 
Shaylee 

Kyan 
Bella 

2/3M 
Daniel 

Brittney 
Maddison 

3/4R 
Jackson 
Gabby 
Aulora 

4/5S 
Ezra 

Mayela 
Hayden 

KH 
Luca 

Indigo 
Oliver 

6E 
Bayley 
Tessa 
Kody 

 

STAGE 3 EXCURSION 
On Monday 30th November students in Year 5 and 
Year 6 will travel to the Australian Reptile Park. 
Students must wear sports uniform. 
Please ensure that your child has plenty of water and 
enough food to last the day as we cannot access the 
kiosk due to COVID restrictions. 
All students must be at school by 6:45am.  The 
bus will not be waiting. 
We look forward to this fabulous day. 
 
Mrs Elliott and Mr Saville 

mailto:tinonee-p.schools@det.nsw.edu.au


MID COAST COUNCIL PARKING RESTRICTIONS FOR TINONEE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
        No parking allowed in the darker lined areas on the bend of the street and the intersection to Mill St. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

School News 
 

 We have an end of term special for the children 
to enjoy. 
Slushy will now be half price:  
Large $1 
Small 50c 

 

 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL 
The Year 6 Farewell will be held on Monday 
14th December in the school hall, to comply 
with DET COVID guidelines.  More 
information regarding this event will be 
forthcoming as we confirm arrangements. 
 
Mrs Elliott 

1/2S have been learning about push and pull forces this term.  They have been building and testing vehicles 
to carry rocks using push or pull.  It has been very creative and extremely enjoyable for all involved. 
Miss Schneider 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

The students of K/1KA and 1/2S have been 
working on “Speaking and Listening” skills 
this semester.  To finish off the year and the 
unit we decided to have our own public 
speaking competition.  10 students were 
chosen to read in the hall with 2 classes and 
Mrs Elliott as the audience.  The students 
spoke exceptionally well and should be 
proud of themselves for their efforts. 
Ms Schneider. 
Mrs Kelly 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Hello Families, 
Thank you to everyone who sold Easter raffle 
tickets! These will be drawn separate to the 
Christmas Raffle. Both raffles will be drawn at 
the Presentation Day 10th Dec with loads of 
prizes to be collected from the school. Thank 
you for your support during an extremely 
difficult year. 
Thank you 
Kellee Coe 
P&C President 

 

Voluntary Contributions 
Voluntary contributions are used to 
purchase library and other resources for 
your child/children. $25 per child or $50 
per family. Please pay at the office or by 
phoning on 65531279 
 

 LIBRARY STOCKTAKE 

It would be greatly appreciated if all library 
books could be returned to the library by Friday 
20th November, (Week 6), as library staff will be 
conducting a stocktake in the following weeks.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards  . 

Mrs Atkins 
 
 


